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CAREFUL OF THE COMPANY YOU KEEP
"And no friends?".None of the mages answered him. In the silence, the men with him murmured, and a voice among them said, "Let us have the
witch."."And a good thing too!" Golden said roundly. "What's become of that daughter of hers, then? Went off with a juggler, I heard?".king. The
brave and the wise, they came before him as if summoned, as if he had called them to.the Changer spoke against it at first, and then agreed..tried
again, and stood up. Then he started forward.."One can do a heap of things," she said. "One can travel, actually or by moot. One can.all children
have heard the poem and most have begun to memorise it. An adult who doesn't know it.truths, immutable simplicities..for me what a shirt was for
her. In the final analysis, no one had forced people to wear shirts, but.he came from? But he was no more trouble than the cat. He washed his own
clothes, even his."It's nothing," he said. In fact, rather to his annoyance, the cut had stopped bleeding. The woman's gaze returned to his
face..isles-and beyond. People have puzzled at their choosing the empty sea for their domain, since.For Golden looked on the Art Magic with
genuine humility as something quite beyond him -- not a mere toy, such as music or tale-telling, but a practical business, which his business could
never quite equal. And he was, though he wouldn't have put it that way, afraid of wizards. A bit contemptuous of sorcerers, with their sleights and
illusions and gibble-gabble, but afraid of wizards..saw that his companion was in distress, and said, "I'll get you out of here. Fetch a carter
from.Only now did the meaning of it all hit me, and I understood how it could be a shock to.They came forward on their knees, face to face, their
arms straight down and their hands joined. They kissed each other all over their faces. To Rose's lips Diamond's face was smooth and full as a
plum, with just a hint of prickliness above the lip and jawline, where he had taken to shaving recently. To Diamond's lips Rose's face was soft as
silk, with just a hint of grittiness on one cheek, which she had rubbed with a dirty hand. They moved a little closer so that their breasts and bellies
touched, though their hands stayed down by their sides. They went on kissing..with her, and she was grateful to him for his patience, knowing he
was much quicker than she..The danger in trying to do good is that the mind comes to confuse the intent of goodness with the act of doing things
well..reached dry ground and coarse grass, and heard the buzz of midges and crickets. He sat down then.and before him. As when he had gone
through the night with Anieb to her death, each step into the."A little gift," Diamond said indistinctly. "Enough for tricks.".quick and fierce. "We
are to meet to uphold the Rule of Roke. And so to choose an Archmage.".future, his own life, his whole life, in his arms.."And I in my tower," said
the Namer. "And you, Herbal, and the Doorkeeper, are in the trap, in the Great House. The walls we built to keep all evil out. Or in, as the case may
be."."When do we land?"."Bring the boys, then," Early said with deadly patience..The boy was barely seventeen, and he himself just forty-five. In
his prime. He had been feeling.at last. He dreamed of long mountainsides veiled by rain, and the light shining through the rain..they went to Gont
and sought our lord, to find what that meant, "a woman on Gont". Eh? But they.whatever the reason, in those years they made increasing raids,
sudden and random, on flocks and.In Endlane and the villages round the foot of Onn on Havnor, women spinning and weaving sing a.When she
asked him if students came there from the Great House, he said, "Sometimes." Another time."It was a hundred and twenty-seven years ago. I was
thirty then. The expedition. . . I was.thriving. The spring wind blew strong, seaward, off Roke Knoll, blowing the water of the fountain.The gift for
magic is empowered mainly by the use of the True Speech, the Language of the Making,."How many minutes, then?".hands, like a man's..from the
concave ceiling seemed practically a glow. I did not know what to do with my hands, so.dark. He lay huddled and crumpled near where the little
seep-stream dripped from the ledge of."Yaved!"."You're welcome," she said, and hoisted whatever it was into a massive pottery bowl, and wiped
her.the dead of winter, and must go back alone?".undressing, then I was on watch duty. "Olaf!" I wanted to say, and sat up suddenly..maybe some
rumor among the women of the Hand on Hosk sent him there. Pendor was a rich island,.They let him walk among them, wild as they were and
having had nothing from men's hands but castration and butchery. He had a pleasure in their trust in him, a pride in it. He should not, but he did. If
he wanted to touch one of the great beasts he had only to stand and speak to it a little while in the language of those who do not speak. "Ulla," he
said, naming them. "Ellu. Ellua." They stood, big, indifferent; sometimes one looked at him for a long time. Sometimes one came to him with its
easy, loose, majestic tread, and breathed into his open palm. All those that came to him he could cure. He laid his hands on them, on the
stiff-haired, hot flanks and neck, and sent the healing into his hands with the words of power spoken over and over. After a while the beast would
give a shake, or toss its head a bit, or step on. And he would drop his hands and stand there, drained and blank, for a while. Then there would be
another one, big, curious, shyly bold, muddy-coated, with the sickness in it like a prickling, a tingling, a hotness in his hands, a dizziness. "Ellu," he
would say, and walk to the beast and lay his hands upon it until they felt cool, as if a mountain stream ran through them.."Close!" Otter cried,
dropping to his knees, his hands on the earth, on the raw lips of the crevasse. "Close, Mother! Be healed, be whole!" He pleaded, begged, speaking
in the Language of the Making words he did not know until he spoke them. "Mother, be whole!" he said, and the broken ground groaned and
moved, drawing together, healing itself.."I gave it up, Darkrose. I had to either do it and nothing else, or not do it. You have to have a single
heart."."Yes," said the Patterner. "What goes too long unchanged destroys itself. The forest is for ever because it dies and dies and so lives. I will
not let this dead hand touch me. Or touch the king who brought us hope. A promise was made, made through me, I spoke it - "A woman on Gont"
-I will not see that word forgotten.".Diamond sat upright and still. He had been getting some of his father's height and girth lately,."He's ten times
the use and company to me my brother is," she said. "And a kind true man, as I told you. Sir.".shift, and he saw the infinitely delicate, tender rise of
her breasts. He drew her to him again,.not see much; enough, however, to realize what a terrible fool I had made of myself. I fled as if.He had given
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her a little warmth when she was cold. He had nothing else to give her. Where she.must train it diligently. However, it's clear that you do have
capacities, and that they need.After a while, deliberately, he re-entered the trap of spell-bonds, went back to his old place, sat down on the pallet,
and went on thinking. The prisoning spell was still there, yet it had no power over him now. He could walk into it and out of it as if it were mere
lines painted on the floor. Gratitude for this freedom beat in him as steady as his heartbeat..little and opened..Heleth's mattress and blanket in the
sun to air. "I'll stay here a while," he thought. "It's a.Soon, he thought now, he would not need one. He would have real power over her. He had
finally seen how to get it. She had given it into his hands. Her strength and her willpower were tremendous, but fortunately she was stupid, and he
was not..possessed by a feeling of incredible alienation. I looked up at the stewardess, who had stopped by.her whole mind on how the women of
the Hand might grow strong again. But her mind, formed by her.banners were those of captured towns and isles, and the king was the warlord
Losen. Losen never."I can protect you here, and have done so. On Roke, of course, you'll be perfectly safe. The very.and Diamond said nothing.
"Have you had any ideas of what you want to do?".The coppers weren't decently in a bag, even. Irioth had to hold out his hand, and the cattleman
laid out six copper pennies in it, one by one. "Now then! That's fair and square!" he said, expansive. "And maybe you'll be looking at my yearlings
over in the Long Pond pastures, in the next day or so."."No need," he said in that distant way, as if he hardly knew what she was talking about; but
then he said, "You work very hard.".Then that was gone and he stood facing the witch-girl. Her look of accusation slowly changed. She.The name
and office of archmage were invented by Halkel, and the Archmage of Roke was a tenth.straightening up and looking about vaguely as if for an
answer, or a ewe, or a towel. "You have to.meadows until he had touched every living beast of the great herds there. Alder had sent two."Anieb,"
he whispered, "conic with me".are no masters, and the rule of Serriadh is remembered, and the arts are honored. I have been.speaking lands..They
let him walk among them, wild as they were and having had nothing from men's hands but.He did not ask if Otter was picking up any sign of the
ore; he did not ask whether he was seeking the ore or pretending to seek it. Otter himself could not have answered the question. In these aimless
wanderings the knowledge of the underground would enter him as it used to do, and he would try to close himself off to it. "I will not work in the
service of evil!" he told himself. Then the summer air and light would soften him, and his tough, bare soles would feel the dry grass under them,
and he would know that under the roots of the grass a stream crept through dark earth, seeping over a wide ledge of rock layered with sheets of
mica, and under that ledge was a cavern, and in its walls were thin, crimson, crumbling beds of cinnabar... He made no sign. He thought that maybe
the map of the earth underfoot that was forming in his mind could be put to some good use, if he could find how to do it..Since the name of the
person is the person, in the most literal and absolute sense, anyone who.The mage said, "Majesty, as you know, my poor skill has not availed, but I
have sent for the.Sparrowhawk had not gone. I wish I could read what the shadows write. But all I can hear the.She looked westward over the reed
beds and willows and the farther hills. The whole western sky was empty, clear. She stood still and her soul seemed to go into that sky and be gone,
gone out of her..He found a carter who would carry them down to Endlane, Otter's mother and sister were living with cousins while they rebuilt
their burned house as best they could. They welcomed him with disbelieving joy. Not knowing Hound's connection with the warlord and his
wizard, they treated him as one of themselves, the good man who had found poor Otter half dead in the forest and brought him home. A wise man,
said Otter's mother Rose, surely a wise man. Nothing was too good for such a man..three centuries, no woman taught or studied at the school on
Roke. During those centuries,.My expression amused her. I looked at her; she stopped smiling..since last night. He knew also that in that same
moment he might defeat Gelluk, disempower him, if.thousand years ago..patience with the animals, which they treated as things, handling them as
a log rafter handles.awareness; the boy was trying some trick or other. Gelluk spoke a single word impatiently, and.remained to be seen. The boy's
modesty was a great relief to him.."To say?".patrols south of Omer, running a stolen fishing boat with the magewind. The patrol caught them."She's
going there, to the wall, and I can't go with her," she said. "She's going alone and I."I have a neighbor," said the black-braided woman, "who might
have some paper, if you're after.They said little, seeming to consult and assent among themselves almost in silence. At last the.what Dulse said;
sometimes he heard what Dulse thought. He did what Dulse wanted and what Dulse.the path continued, I saw faintly gleaming hedges, wet
bunches of leaves hung over a metal gate..Not long since, he had sent for Hound on some business, and when it was done the old man had said to
him, "Did you ever hear of Roke Island?"."They sent me here. They said, "All the foreigners in one basket."" The stranger was in his thirties, with a
blunt face and a pleasant look, dressed plain, though the cob that stood behind him was a good horse. "Put me up in the cow barn, mistress, it'll do
fine. It's my horse needs a good bed; he's tired. I'll sleep in the barn and be off in the morning. Cows are a pleasure to sleep with on a cold night. I'll
be glad to pay you, mistress, if two coppers would suit, and my name's Hawk.".Diamond sat upright and still. He had been getting some of his
father's height and girth lately, and looked very much a man, though a very young one..They jolted on all the next day through a summer
thundershower or two and carne at dusk to Kembermouth, a walled, prosperous port city. They left the carter to his master's business and walked
down to find an inn near the docks. Dragonfly looked about at the sights of the city in a silence that might have been awe or disapproval or mere
stolidity. "This is a nice little town," Ivory said, "but the only city in the world is Havnor.".Space wasn't half so scary, half so strange, or even half
so alien, as what Hal Bregg.The poem begins with the best known and most cherished love story in the Archipelago, that of Morred and Elfarran.
In the third year of his reign, the young king went south to the largest island of the Archipelago, Havnor, to settle disputes among the city-states
there. Returning in his "oarless longship," he came to the island Solea and there saw Elfarran, the Islewoman or Lady of Solea, "in the orchards in
the spring." He did not continue on to Enlad, but stayed with Elfarran. To pledge his troth he gave her a silver bracelet or arm ring, the treasure of
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his family, on which was engraved a unique and powerful True Rune..between featureless walls to a wooden door in a higher wall. He had put his
spell on her, and she.He asked Birch about the place. "That's Iria," Birch said - "Old Iria, I mean to say. I own the house by rights. But after a
century of feuds and fights over it, my granddad let the place go to settle the quarrel. Though the Master there would still be quarrelling with me if
he didn't keep too drunk to talk. Haven't seen the old man for years. He had a daughter, I think.".grandmother's house in End-lane, talking with his
mother and sister, just before the door was."Put your feet up to the fire," she said abruptly. "I have some old shoes of my husbands." It
cost.provided new clothes if Rose had asked for them, but she never did. Rose had looked after herself.his forest, had spoken of destruction, of
transgression, of all things changed. Now it was upon.her smoky orange eyes. "I don't know what came over me the other day. I was angry. But not
at you..to be in one place on the isle and sometimes in another, were the oldest trees in the world, and.Roke, as she had said, he must serve her. He
did so willingly. She had walked with him in the."I'd say," she said, her voice thin and reedy, speaking to the curer, "that if Alder's beeves stay.and
to doubt himself, before the earth rose up around him, dry, warm, and dark..know that on the word of the king himself. Even here, the harpers came
to sing that song, and a."Waris and several other men. And they are men, and they make that important beyond anything else.."My son, there is no
reason," she said, suddenly passionate, "there is no reason why you should give up everything you love!".The wind blew in the dry grass..man Tern
to reappear, but he did not know his true name and had no hold of heart or mind on him.
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